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DATE OF TRAVEL : April 13-14, 2018

VENUE/PLACE : Dumaluan Beach Resort, Panglao, Bohol
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April 7, 2018

Mr. Salustiano T. Jimenez, CESO VI

Asst. Regional Director

Concurrent Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Negros Oriental

Dear Mr. Jimenez,
Greetings!

The Philippine Society of IT Educators — Region 7, in partnership with
the College of Engineering and Technology of the University of
Bohol, will hold its annual regional convention this coming  April 12-
14, 2017 at the Dumaluan Beach Resort, Panglao, Bohol. Anchored
on the theme, “Teaching in the New” , the convention aims to
provide opportunities for IT educators to learn, share experiences
and be empowered to equip our students with industry-relevant skills.

In this regard, | am cordially inviting Ms. Dae Habalo, a Senior
Education Program Specialist for Planning and Research, to be one
of our research presenters. She will be presenting her masteral
thesis during the convention. Her slot is in the morning of April 14,
2018.

For further inquiries, you may contact the convention chair, Ms.

Norma Apao at njapao@universityofbohol.edu.ph or the vice chair,
Ms. Amie Caballo at accaballo@gmail.com.

Thank you and I'm looking forward to your positive response on this
invitation.

Respectfully yours,

<
T >
DR. MELVIN NINAL
President, PSITE-7 (SY 2017-2018)




